Mrs.
Sirpa Kerman
Parasta Lapsille ry.
Vilpulantie 2, talo 1
Helsinki
FINLAND

Dear Sirpa:

We request please to answer our fax dated September 4 1996, where asked about a money sent to Alejandra CHEHEM SILVA (1972). We want to know if it realy belongs to her or was it sent to another child, because in the 1995's Evaluation we had ask to send money until December 1995.

We also want to ratify an error committed by us in our latest letter, dated October 31, in which we asked what was happening with América LEVINAO VERA (2824). We wrote then that the money for her had'nt arrive since June 1994, but really it has'nt arrive since June 1996.

We also would like to know an answer about our fax of October 1, in which we sent a list of boys and girls that we thought would be of a great help for them to continue receiving their money.

With all our best wishes for you all,

María Eugenia Rojas Executive Secretary